
 P  IONEER  M  IDDLE  S  CHOOL 

 Panther  Post 
 Week  of  June  23,  2025 

 “  All  students  will  learn  and  grow  academically,  socially,  emotionally  and  physically!  ” 

 “There  is  no  ending  that  is  not  a  beginning.” 

 ~  Henrietta  Szold 

 Dates  to  Remember 
 ●  June  24:  PS  Portal  Re-Opens 

 ●  June  24:  Year-End  Awards  &  Gr.  8  Farewell  @  9:00AM;  Dance  @  1:00/:30PM 

 ●  June  24:  Final  Report  Cards  Go  Home 

 ●  June  25:  Last  Day  for  Students 

 ●  Sept.  2:  First  Day  for  Gr.  6 

 ●  Sept.  2:  First  Day  for  Gr.  9  at  West  Central 

 ●  Sept.  3:  First  Day  for  Gr.  7  &  8 

 Items  of  Note 

 Monday  marks  the  last  day  for  the  breakfast  and  lunch  programs.  Please  plan  accordingly. 

 Tuesday,  June  24  will  be  a  busy  day  at  Pioneer.  We  start  our  year-end  awards  ceremony  at  9:00, 

 followed  by  the  farewell  to  the  grade  8  class  .  There  will  be  a  BBQ  for  the  grade  8  students  at  lunch.  We  kick  off 

 the  afternoon  with  a  glow  dance  DJed  by  Mickey  Dietz.  The  dance  will  be  open  to  the  grade  8’s  starting  at  1:00  and 

 the  remainder  of  the  students  will  be  invited  to  join  at  1:30.  Students  will  return  to  classes  about  3:00  to  clean  up 

 and  get  report  cards  for  3:30  dismissal.  June  25  is  the  last  day  for  students  .  It’ll  be  a  bit  of  a  cleaning  and  fun  day. 

 Report  cards  aren’t  typically  ready  until  the  end  of  the  day  on  June  24.  If  your  child  isn’t  here  to  get  them 

 on  Tuesday,  they  will  also  be  available  on  Wednesday  and  Thursday  from  the  office.  Any  remaining  after  Thursday 

 will  be  mailed  home. 

 Students  will  receive  a  letter  in  their  final  report  card  indicating  their  class  placement  for  next  year  . 

 Grade  9  class  lists  will  be  communicated  by  West  Central. 

 Classes  resume  on  September  2  for  grade  6  &  9  and  September  3  for  grades  7  &  8. 

 This  is  the  last  Panther  Post  of  the  year.  For  those  with  students  currently  in  grade  8,  we  hope  your  child’s 

 time  at  Pioneer  was  well  spent  and  we  wish  you  all  the  best.  For  everyone  else,  have  a  great  summer  and  we’ll  see 

 you  in  the  fall. 

 We  will  be  hosting  an  open  house  &  spaghetti  dinner  on  September  10  from  4:30  until  6:00.  Dinner  will 

 be  by  donation,  with  proceeds  going  to  our  breakfast  program. 


